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In order to honor the many needs of families, we have redesigned the following processes for the benefit and the 
safety of those who come into WestwindKIDS.  

All adults and kids have the option of wearing or not wearing a cloth face mask while inside the Westwind Church 
ministry spaces, as we trust each adult and family to make their best personal choice. 

Check-in 
• We ask that only one parent per family accompanies their kids to check-in.  
• Please be considerate of others’ space as you wait to check-in your kids and to pick them up from class.  
• Volunteers will greet you in the 185 NE Dartmoor Dr space to provide contactless check-in stations for all families. Only 

parents will be able to remove their family’s tags from the printer, which will include a name tag for each kid and a parent 
tag with a matching unique ID number for the family each week. 

• Every individual will have their temperature taken with an infrared thermometer as part of the check-in process prior to 
entering into the WestwindKIDS area. Temps must be below 100.4 to enter.  

• Kids need to be fever free, without a fever reducer, for 24-hours before attending WestwindKIDS. 
• In addition, kids are asked to worship with us today at home through our Kids Ministry Online link if they have experienced 

any of these symptoms within the past 24 hours: a positive diagnosis of Covid, diarrhea, vomiting, pink-eye, chills, cough, 
shortness of breath, difficulty breathing, fatigue, body aches, new loss of taste or smell, sore throat, nausea or any 
contagious conditions. 

• Kids will receive a wristband to let us know that they have had their temperature checked and are ready for participating in 
WestwindKIDS. 

Drop-Off 
• After checking in, kids will head to their class. 

 


Pick-Up 
• We ask that only one parent per family comes to pick-up their kids. 
• Volunteers will provide a simple check out process at their classroom. 
• It is essential that volunteers are able to match the unique ID number on your parent tag with that of your kids’ name tag in 

order for your kid to be checked out of WestwindKIDS. If you have lost your ID tag, please find the Kids’ Ministry Director, 
or Lead, for assistance. 

General Practices 
• Everyone will wash or sanitize their hands upon entering and exiting a space, after using the bathroom and at the 

beginning of each activity. 
• Thank you for being prayerful, flexible and informed. 

We will continue to work to open all of our kids’ ministry spaces in a safe and expedient timeframe, but we will be 
doing this one step at a time and will keep families informed as these transitions take place. 

**We continue to evaluate our processes and to make any necessary changes as needed.

HEALTH & SAFETY PROTOCOLS

WestwindKIDS exists to create fun, welcoming, and safe environments for kids, families and 
volunteers so that they will experience God, learn the gospel and grow in their faith. 


